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BP Oil Company
Attn: Joe Matlack

Reliability Superintendent
Post Office Box 428
Marcus Hook, Pennsylvania 19061

Dear Mr.~ Matlack,

We want to express our appreciation to you and Mr. J. Charles Reany for your cooperation
and assistance in facilitating the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's unannounced safety
inspection of its radioactive materials licensee, Canspec Testing. In particular, Mr. Reany's
help made it possible to perform the safety inspection with the assurance that the licensee's -

activities were observed by the inspector in a manner which complied with BP Oil safety
requirements. Mr. Rean,i Jid not object to staying an hour past his usual quitting time to
stay with the NRC inspect, until actual radiography work could be observed. ~ The NRC
performs these field inspections so that we may evaluate the licensecs' conformance with the
applicable federal regulations and license conditions of use and to ensure both worker and
public health and safety. Your help exemplifies your concern in this regard too.

We look forward to continuing cooperation between your organization and the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission. Again we appreciate your company's commitment to its employees
safety as well as its commitment to a safe working environment for all.

Sincerely,
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Walter J. Pasciak, Chief
Industrial Applications Section ,

Division of Radiation Safety and 7
Safeguards
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